
Good Sunday evening Deer Park!   

• Remember this Tuesday is Flu vaccinations and students must have their permission slip turned 
in so the nurse can make plans to get students out of class.  Turn your form in tomorrow or 
reach out to your child’s teacher for a digital copy to be sent to you.  You can find them on our 
Facebook page and on our School Website as well 

  

• Check out the attached document for directions on how to order your child’s Yearbook, we are 
only doing online orders this year  20-21 Deer Park Elementary.pdf  

  

• Did you know when students sign up at the public library, they receive an abundance of digital 
resources?  Check out our Facebook page for a recent post and head down to the library on 
Main Street to sign up Pasco County Kids Flyer.pdf  

  

• Get ready Deer Park as we are going to have a new spirit wear Tie Dye shirt coming out soon.  

  

• Dawn Patricia Dooley <ddooley@pasco.k12.fl.us>It’s time to join the PTA!  Please go 
to http://bit.ly/DPES-PTA-2020 

  

• Parents I need your help!  Attendance is very important! All students must attend to their 
learning all day, every day while school is in session.  This includes those students in the 
traditional setting as well as those learning from home.  Learning is lost when students are 
brought to school late or picked up early or go off-line throughout the day.  We are no longer in 
a Distance Learning Model, like last year 4th quarter.  All students will be held to their grade level 
learning expectations and grades will be reflected on report cards.  Our school team will have 
end of the year discussions and will not be promoting students to the next grade level when 
they have missed a serious amount of school.  If you are struggling and need help please do not 
hesitate to reach out to our school counselor or school social worker as they are there to 
help.     Counselor can be reached at ddooley@pasco.k12.fl.us Social Worker can be reached at 
ndiazhaz@pasco.k12.fl.us  

  

Thank you again for being an amazing community and know that Deer Park Staff appreciates 
your partnerships!  



 
 


